
From: BJ Kristiansen
To: andrew kuhlmann
Cc: mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov; Kyle Wendtland
Subject: Brook Mine surface use agreements in lieu of Form 8, TFN 6 2/025
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 11:55:16 AM

Andrew,

How is it going for the AG’s opinion on the Brook Mine surface use issues?  WWC has been calling
for Ramaco and I told them I would update them as soon as we know where you stand.  I’m not
getting nervous…yet.  Give me a holler whenever you can break away and we can discuss it.
 
-bj
 
   Bj Kristiansen, P.G.
   Department of Environmental Quality
   Natural Resources Program Principal
   Land Quality Division - District 3

   2100 W. 5th St.
   Sheridan, WY 82801
   Off: (307) 675-5615
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